Transamerica

February 3, 2016

RE: Transamerica Winter Sales Conference

Dear Karl,

I would like to sincerely thank you for speaking at our Winter Sales Conference in Denver, CO. We have the opportunity to listen to many speakers and your inspirational presentation resonated well with our audience. It is an important time in our company for motiviation and morale to remain at a high and your talk was right on point.

You were very personable while signing autographs and taking pictures. It was a delight for so many of our local staff members to spend time with a former Denver Bronco.

You were punctual, flexible and easy to work with.

I wish you the best of luck and hope to work with you again in the future!

Warm regards, Madison Ryder